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As you all are aware this has not been a normal year. Our project in Honduras, Gardens for 

Healthy Nutrition had to re-evaluate with the Corona Virus. I have just seen the reports from 

Honduras and I believe they have done a great job in their distribution efforts.  

 

Now we are in our first of have two years in Haiti. This first year will be fundraising in July 2021 

we will be going and putting the funds to start working on this project. 

 

With most clubs not meeting and some not even being able to fund raise I know it’s hard to keep 

asking for money. Though that’s what we’re here to do to make this project successful. We need 

to start talking more right now about the Gordon F Smith Award. This is a very prestigious 

award in the name of a man that was very important to MD 19 Lions. I call this our “pet project” 

We need to start showing more pride in supporting our Multiple Districts Project.  

 

Respectfully submitted 

Patti Easterling CARE Co-Chair 


